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I am writing to express my absolute objection to the Northern Pass project and its presence in our state of  
New Hampshire. 
 
As is, I do not want the Northern Pass in our state or in my town of Deerfield. 
 
I do not object to the transportation of energy, but feel strongly that this same objective could be achieved  
underground along local/state/federal owned land, specifically our interstate highway system. This would  
create the least harmful impact on our beautiful state, the land, the people, and the environment. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
Steve Sarro 
 
7 Peterson Rd 
Deerfield, NH 03037 

 

  

 


